
A 
s a community of faith 
we have been asked to 
remember the following 
people in our prayers: 

Those who are sick: 

Brigid McDermott, 
Brenda Manclarke, Honor Johnston, 
Michael Burns, Pat Fitzpatrick, 
Isobella Toland, Marie Prior,  
David Warren, Gaia Lunardi, 
Betty Shivers, Fr. Noel Barry, 
Catriona McDonld, Annie Jedrzewski 

Those who have died recently: 

Elizabeth McNair; 
Maura Nadel (nee McEwan);  
Berta Kaufmann: Chic McGinley 

Those whose months mind or six 
months mind is at this time 

 

Those whose anniversary is at this 
time: 

Bertie Barrett 

Sunday Mass: 
Vigil Mass – 6.30pm, Saturday;  

Sunday Mass 11.00am; 6.30pm 

 

Daily Mass:  10.00am 

 

Liturgy of the Hours: 
Morning Prayer of the Church:  9.45am. 

Monday-Saturday 

    

Confessions: 
Saturday 10.30am; 5.30-6.10 pm 

1213A Dumbarton Road,  

Glasgow, G14 9UP 

0141 950 2488 

 
Office@stpaulwhiteinch.org 

 

Twitter @StPaulsGlasgow 

 

Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/stpauls.whiteinch 

 

St Paul’s is Parish of the Archdiocese of 
Glasgow, Designated Religious 

Charity, 
Number SCO18140 

 

Rt. Rev. Mgr. Peter Canon 
Smith, Parish Priest 

pp@stpaulwhiteinch.org 
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Parish Meetings:  

All meetings at 7.30 pm, venue to be 

announced:  

Parish Pastoral Council: Tuesday 28th 

October  

Parish Finance Council: Wednesday 

29th October  

Readers: Tuesday 4th November  

Eucharistic Ministers: Tuesday 11th 

November  

Passkeepers and welcomers: Tuesday  

18th November  

No-one has pointed out a problem with 

the proposed dates, so we will go ahead 

on these dates. 

Archbishop Tartaglia has asked to come 

and visit the parish and he has suggested 

the Feast of Christ the King—I have 

happily agreed.  The Archbishop will 

celebrate the 11.00 Mass that day, 23rd 

November. We will be delighted to 

welcome the Archbishop to celebrate 

Mass with us and he has asked to join us 

in the hall after Mass for tea and coffee as 

usual so he can have a chance to meet 

everyone. 

Sunday 2nd November is All Souls 

Day—the 11.00 Mass that day will be 

offered for all the deceased people, 

religious and clergy of this parish, for all 

our deceased relatives and friends, for 

all whose funeral took place in the 

parish over the last year and for all we 

are asked to pray for during November. 

 

Please invite any people you may know 
who had a funeral for a family member 

celebrated this past year to come along 
to this Mass. 

TOTE 28 September 2014 5 October 2014 

Winner Margaret Lenahan George Vance 

Numbers 5:14 9:34 

Agent Rita NcGarrity Helen Vance 

Parish Finances—Income  

 

 5 October 28 Sept 

Offertory £643 £592 

Second Collection £285 £286 

The Tote account has recently made contributions 

to the running of the parish as follows—£1,000 for 

the repair of underground waste pipe and £8,000 

towards the cost of insurance for the parish house, 

church and hall. Thank you to all who support the 

tote, the extra income is much appreciated in 

doing what needs to be done for the parish As last 

week, the tote will be using the Conference Room 

at the front of the church until the hall is back in 

commission. 

The Parish Hall, - the suspended ceiling has now 

been removed and the tests have been carried 

out to see what has to be removed. I have asked 

that addition al support be given to the entire 

ceiling so that this does not happen again, and 

that is underway also. The hall will be out of 

commission for a few weeks but we hope to have 

it back in use by the middle of November. 

This month’s Pro-Life Mass is on 

Wednesday the 15th October in Bl. John 

Duns Scotus, Franciscan Friary, 270 

Ballater St, Gorbals G5 0YT. Please 

note the change of venue. Always on 

the 3rd Wednesday of every month, the 

format is the same: Exposition at 6pm 

followed by Rosary at 7pm, then Mass 

at 7.30pm and tea and biscuits 

afterwards. The celebrant will be Fr 

Gerard Byrne. 


